
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
19 August 2008 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Victor Kline directed me in a co-op play called “Just Another Tuesday Night” by 
Natalie Lopes. This was part of “The Journey Into Sin”, a series of four half hour 
plays performed at the Newtown Theatre in August of 2007. 
 
I found my character quite challenging as I had to play a murderer, seemingly 
with little motive. Victor created a very safe work environment and cast a tight 
and cohesive group of actors. He is able to take charge with a strong direction 
in mind, but also has the humility to be open to new ideas from the cast and 
crew. I feel that Victor has the sensiblity and insticts to  be a great director, and 
wish him all the best for his future. 
 
Please feel free to contact me regarding Victor if you would like any more 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Pearl Tan 
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